
Please be aware that your ID will be 
checked when making a contract for 

rental mobile phonesrental mobile phones.

The Revised Mobile Phone`s Improper Use Prevention Act came into effect in The Revised Mobile Phone s Improper Use Prevention Act came into effect in 
December 2008, and the ID of any individuals who wish to make a contract for 
rental mobile phones will now be checked to prevent bank transfer scams. 
Your understanding is thus appreciated.

• Mobile phones will not be lent without an ID check.
• When making a contract over the counter, applicants must 

have a valid photo ID such as a passport or driver’s

Key 
Cautions

have a valid photo ID, such as a passport or driver s 
license, ready for presentation.

• When making a contract by a means other than over the 
counter, applicants must send a photocopy of a valid photo 
ID and make necessary payments by wire transfer or via 
credit cardcredit card.

• When a corporate entity is making a contract, the ID of the 
individual responsible for such contract will be checked, in 
addition to the presentation of official documents such as a 
copy of the corporate registration.
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